
2023-2024
7th GRADE SCHEDULING

PROCESS AND DIRECTIONS

March 2023

Dear 6th Grade Students and Families:

We are now arranging courses for the 2023-2024 school year. Class requests will be made electronically for the
2023-2024 school year. After you review the information below, please click on the MAKE REQUESTS NOW
button at the end of this document to fill out the Google Request Form. Parent permission must be granted on the
selection form. The deadline for submitting class requests is Wednesday, March 15th.

The WMS Curriculum and Course Guide is linked HERE and is also available on the website at www.gowcs.net
(middle school page, applications & forms tab).

All 7th graders will take: English Language Arts Science
Math 7 or *Accelerated Math 7/8 Social Studies

*Accelerated Math 7/8: Student data will be reviewed, and the families of selected students will be notified by the
end of the school year.

Math and Reading Interventions:  Some students may be assigned to Math and/or Literacy Lab during an
exploratory period.  You will receive teacher notification if your child qualifies.

Below is a list of exploratory courses expected to be offered next year.  Exploratory course selections
cannot be guaranteed.

You may select up to two full-year courses:

Band

Choir

Spanish 1A (High school credit course - Spanish 1B would be taken for two semesters
in 8th grade.  See course description guide for more information).

Semester courses:  You will select 0 - 4 of these courses to fill your schedule.

Art
Automation & Robotics

Computer Science
Creative Writing

Design & Modeling
Drama

Introduction to Spanish
Medical Detectives
Problem Solving

Team Sports
Yearbook

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LO528OKE84qoVu7HdOazewtR1yhwVbFU/view?usp=sharing


Team Sports may be selected for two semesters.  No other semester course may be taken a second time during the
same school year.

We appreciate your time and care in reading this information and completing the form in a timely fashion.  Please
email Mrs. McKinney at mckinna@gowcs.net with any specific questions about the scheduling process.

Sincerely,

Mrs.LaFleur Mrs. McKinney
Principal School Counselor

MAKE REQUESTS NOW
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